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April 8, 2010

Mr. Joseph Russell, President
C-P-A-T Network, Inc.

P.O. Box 27066

Philadelphia, PA 19118

Re: CPR Training for Staff
Dear Joe,

Thank you for an outstanding training class on CPR. My staff found the education to be informative and
the presentation to be engaging.

Your review and hands on approach of our AED defibrillator was an excellent way to remove some of
the fear that the staff had of the unit. While it would be our desire never to have to utilize the training
we received yesterday, there is a comfort level knowing that fifteen of our staff can appropriately
administer CPR and utilize the AED defibrillator.

If you should ever need a reference for a prospective client, please feel free to have them contact me

directly.

Kristofer J. Fair
Vice President & General Manager
The ACE Club
610.940.4785
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